
Bovember
Twenty-sixth

1919.

Edward W. Beatty Esq 
Office of The President, 
Canadian Pacific Railway, 
Montreal, Que.

• «

Dear Mr. Beatty:-
Please accept my "best thanks 

for your letter of November 25th just received.
As you remark Admiral Beatty 

is not likely to he here next month, 
in my letter to refer to Admiral Jelliooe's 
visit, but in some inexplicable way, I mentioned 
Admiral Beatty instead in writing to you.

Please accept my apologies and 
at the same time my thanks for your kindness 
in writing to Col. Ballantyne. I will write 
to the Colonel and correct my mistake.

I intended

I remain.
Yours very sincerely,

Acting Principal.FDA/MC.

.


